
 
 
 
 

 

CITY OF MILWAUKIE 

10501 SE MAIN ST. MILWAUKIE, OR 97222 • 503.786.7555 • MILWAUKIEOREGON.GOV 

October 24, 2024 

 

Board of Directors 

North Clackamas Parks and Recreation District (NCPRD) 

150 Beavercreek Road 

Oregon City, OR 97045 

 

Dear Director Smith, Director Savas, Director Schrader, Director Shull, and Director West,  

We are writing to follow up on our September 16 letter and express our continued interest in 

resuming two-on-two talks between our entities on Milwaukie Bay Park.  

The recent wave of community demonstrations and communications further highlight the 

public’s interest in seeing our two agencies work out our differences and come together to make 

progress on delivering this regional asset. We share a common interest in not jeopardizing future 

goodwill around public investment in parks. The city remains willing and eager to come to the 

table as soon as the Board lifts its pause on communications related to this project.  

If the Board of Directors is willing to resume two-on-two talks, we feel we have a real opportunity 

to work through logistical and financial questions and make progress that will meet the needs of 

both parties. The City of Milwaukie is willing to discuss what financial assurances would make 

NCPRD feel comfortable restarting the project. 

As stated in our previous communications, it is our view that the validation petition currently 

under consideration by the court of appeals is not related to the Milwaukie Bay Park project, but 

rather an important step for fully understanding the meaning of the existing intergovernmental 

agreement between the city and NCPRD. Nothing precludes our agencies from making progress 

on Milwaukie Bay Park while these legal proceedings continue. 

Please respond and let us know if you are willing to come back to the table. We look forward to 

hearing from you.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Lisa M. Batey    Robert Massey 

Mayor     Council President 


